
 

 

JUNE 20TH  
-  -  

ANIMAL CRUELTY 

AWARENESS 

WEEK 
During the week of June 20th Yr 11 VCAL 

students will be hosting the Melton Secondary 

College Animal Cruelty Awareness Week. During 

the week they will be running various 

activities to raise awareness of animal cruelty 

issues, as well as raising money and goods to be 

donated to Edgars Mission, The Sea Shepherd 

and The RSPCA. 
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Activities 
To run on the Day 

Water Bomb your teacher; 

some brave teachers have 

signed up to be the target of 

a water bomb firing range 

with proceeds to go towards 

Sea Shepherd 

3 Legged Race/Sac Race; join 

a team to race against fellow 

Meltonions for various prizes 

Prize Wheel; Spin the wheel 

to win prizes 

Pie Face; Vs your teacher in 

a Pie Face Challenge with 

proceeds to go to Sea 

Shepherd 

Football Challenge; Throw 

the footy through the target 

for prizes 

Sea Shepherd Stand; Talk to 

some Sea Shepherd 

volunteers to learn about 

what they are achieving in 

the oceans. 

Plus more………… 

 

Year 11 VCAL students have been working 

hard to plan and run this ACA Week and 

would love to see the community of Melton 

be a part of it.  

During the week the VCAL students will be 

teaching Junior students issues with 

regards to Factory Farms, Puppy Factories, 

Correct Treatment of Animals and issues in 

the Ocean (The Sea Shepherd). 

They will also be organizing a donation 

drop, collecting such items as newspapers 

(for small animal pens), pillow cases and 

sheets (to make into dog/cat toys) food (to 

give to The Sea Shepherd while on 

campaigns) and blankets (to provide 

warmth for animals at RSPCA. 

We would love to see families come down to 

the MSC Fair held on Friday 24th of June 

to have fun with MSC students and be a 

part of the first of its kind. 

Bring some coins, a strong arm and your 

COME JOIN IN ON THE FUN 

To conclude the Animal Cruelty 

Awareness Week, 
Year 11 VCAL 
students will be 
hosting a Fair 

between 1.15 – 

Melton Secondary College VCAL Fair 


